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  Wookiee Cookies and Other Galactic Recipes
Lucasfilm Press,2020-12-22 Boba Fett-Uccine and
Princess Leia Danish Dos are just the beginning
when the Force is with you in the kitchen. Wookiee
Cookies is your invitation to fine culinary
experiences in the Star Wars frame of mind. From
C-3PO Pancakes to Jedi Juice Bars, this
intergalactic Star Wars cookbook features healthy
snacks, delicious dishes, sweet treats, and easy
main courses no Rebel can resist. With hilarious
photos and safety tips for cooking on Earth as
well as in most space stations, Wookiee Cookies
even includes a sheet of shiny Star Wars stickers.
Age is no issue when it comes to Star Wars
cuisine-kids as well as adults will have a great
time with this book. Whether you drove to your
first Star Wars flick or just had your fifth
birthday, there's no reason you can't whip up some
Crazy Cantina Chili at near light speed.
  The Cardboard Kingdom Chad Sell,2018-06-05
Perfect for fans of Raina Telgemeier, Awkward, and
All's Faire in Middle School, this graphic novel
follows a neighborhood of kids who transform
ordinary cardboard into fantastical homemade
costumes as they explore conflicts with friends,
family, and their own identity. A breath of fresh
air, this tender and dynamic collection is a must-
have. --Kirkus, Starred Welcome to a neighborhood
of kids who transform ordinary boxes into colorful
costumes, and their ordinary block into cardboard
kingdom. This is the summer when sixteen kids
encounter knights and rogues, robots and monsters-
-and their own inner demons--on one last quest
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before school starts again. In the Cardboard
Kingdom, you can be anything you want to be--
imagine that! The Cardboard Kingdom was created,
organized, and drawn by Chad Sell with writing
from ten other authors: Jay Fuller, David DeMeo,
Katie Schenkel, Kris Moore, Molly Muldoon, Vid
Alliger, Manuel Betancourt, Michael Cole, Cloud
Jacobs, and Barbara Perez Marquez. The Cardboard
Kingdom affirms the power of imagination and play
during the most important years of adolescent
identity-searching and emotional growth. NAMED ONE
OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY KIRKUS REVIEWS *
THE NEW YORK PUBLIC LIBRARY * SCHOOL LIBRARY
JOURNAL * A TEXAS BLUEBONNET 2019-20 MASTER LIST
SELECTION There's room for everyone inside The
Cardboard Kingdom, where friendship and
imagination reign supreme. --Ingrid Law, New York
Times bestselling author of Savvy A timely and
colorful graphic novel debut that, like its many
offbeat but on-point characters, marches to the
beat of its own cardboard drum. --Tim Federle,
award-winning author of Better Nate Than Ever
  Little Book of Book Making Charlotte
Rivers,2014-08-12 Making books by hand has never
been cooler, with this inspiring guide to 30 top
bookmakers working today, plus 21 tutorials for
essential techniques to make your own books.
Crafters, artists, writers, and book lovers can't
resist a beautifully handbound book. Packed with
wonderfully eclectic examples, this book explores
the intriguing creative possibilities of
bookmaking as a modern art form, including a wide
range of bindings, materials, and embellishments.
Featured techniques include everything from Coptic
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to concertina binding, as well as experimental
page treatments such as sumi-e ink marbling and
wheat paste. In addition to page after page of
inspiration from leading contemporary binderies,
Little Book of Bookmaking includes a practical
section of 21 easy-to-follow illustrated
tutorials.
  Christmas Stencils Stewart & Sally
Walton,1993-11-16 Celebrate Christmas with a
unique collection of stencils that are sure to
turn any home or classroom into a winter
wonderland. Create cards, gift tags, wrapping
paper and table decorations embossed and
embellished with holiday symbols. Includes more
than a dozen stencils and a wide variety of papers
to get you started.
  Young Mathematicians at Work Catherine Twomey
Fosnot,Maarten Ludovicus Antonius Marie Dolk,2001
Explains how children between the ages of four and
eight construct a deep understanding of numbers
and the operations of addition and subtraction.
  Make Your Own Paper Toys ,1984 Detailed
instructions for making ten toys from light
cardboard.
  QSE Quick Smart English Maurice Forget,2007
Quick Smart English is a radical, rapid, revision
course in English language communication for
students at Advanced level (Common European
Framework B2-C1). QSE has a strong functional,
grammatical and lexical framework. QSE provides
extensive practice of all four language learning
skills, particularly speaking, aided by Language
banks on the fold-out cover flaps. QSE is
officially recognised as valuable preparation for
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the GESE and ISE examinations of Trinity College,
London and includes extensive Trinity examination
practice activities. QSE is based on stimulating
and controversial topics to promote real
discussion in class about subjects that really
matter to students. It includes a unit-by-unit
Glossary. QSE uses task-based learning activities
including Conversations and Topic Presentations
plus a wide range of pair and group exercises
using Role play cards. QSE includes cross-
curricular, Content and Language Integrated
Learning (CLIL) themes, such as science, economics
and law in English. QSE texts are drawn from a
wide range of English-speaking world sources, from
reportage to fiction, and include authentic
Extended reading sections. QSE Workbook comes
included in the Student's Book. QSE 'watch and
listen' DVD consists of 20 units of audio and
visual material - 6 videos and 14 audios, plus PDF
files for transcripts. QSE Teacher's Guide
includes photcopiable exam practice materials.
  The Semiotics of Che Guevara Maria-Carolina
Cambre,2014-11-20 Alberto Korda's famous
photograph of Che Guevara titled the Guerrillero
Heroico has been reproduced, modified and remixed
countless times since it was taken on March 5,
1960, in Havana, Cuba. This book looks again at
this well-known mass-produced image to explore how
an image can take on cultural force in diverse
parts of the globe and legitimate varying
positions and mass action in unexpected global
political contexts. Analytically, the book
develops a comparative analysis of how images
become attached to a range of meanings that are
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absolutely inseparable from their contexts of use.
Addressing the need for a fluid and responsive
approach to the study of visual meaning-making,
this book relies on multiple methodologies such as
semiotics, research-creation, multimodal discourse
analysis, ethnography and phenomenology and shows
how each method has something to offer toward the
understanding of the social and cultural work of
images in our globally oriented cultures.
  The Critical Makers Loes Bogers,2019
  Traditional Plant Foods of Canadian Indigenous
Peoples Harriet Kuhnlein,Nancy J Turner,2020-10-28
First published in 1991, Traditional Plant Foods
of Canadian Indigenous Peoples details the
nutritional properties, botanical characteristics
and ethnic uses of a wide variety of traditional
plant foods used by the Indigenous Peoples of
Canada. Comprehensive and detailed, this volume
explores both the technical use of plants and
their cultural connections. It will be of interest
to scholars from a variety of backgrounds,
including Indigenous Peoples with their specific
cultural worldviews; nutritionists and other
health professionals who work with Indigenous
Peoples and other rural people; other biologists,
ethnologists, and organizations that address
understanding of the resources of the natural
world; and academic audiences from a variety of
disciplines.
  E-business and E-commerce Management Dave
Chaffey,2007 Aimed at students, this work covers
various aspects of e-business - focusing on sales
and marketing, as well as detailing procurement,
supply chains, and the legal and security



7

considerations. It contains a range of features to
help you learn effectively including margin
definitions, international case studies,
activities and web links.
  Ultimate Collector's Guide (Beanie Boos)
Meredith Rusu,2018-04-24 This must-have Beanie Boo
collector's guide is full of fun facts and insider
information about all 200+ plush Boos. Learn what
Dotty, the multi-colored leopard, does in her
spare time, or what Gilbert, the giraffe, eats for
breakfast. Filled with pictures of these big-eyed
beauties, this guidebook is perfect for anyone
starting their own colorful collection.
  Decolonizing Trauma Work Renee
Linklater,2020-07-10T00:00:00Z In Decolonizing
Trauma Work, Renee Linklater explores healing and
wellness in Indigenous communities on Turtle
Island. Drawing on a decolonizing approach, which
puts the “soul wound” of colonialism at the
centre, Linklater engages ten Indigenous health
care practitioners in a dialogue regarding
Indigenous notions of wellness and wholistic
health, critiques of psychiatry and psychiatric
diagnoses, and Indigenous approaches to helping
people through trauma, depression and experiences
of parallel and multiple realities. Through
stories and strategies that are grounded in
Indigenous worldviews and embedded with cultural
knowledge, Linklater offers purposeful and
practical methods to help individuals and
communities that have experienced trauma.
Decolonizing Trauma Work, one of the first books
of its kind, is a resource for education and
training programs, health care practitioners,
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healing centres, clinical services and policy
initiatives.
  The Complete Book of Demonolatry S.
Connolly,2009-03-24
  The Night Box Louise Greig,2018-09-25 Soothing
bedtime reading, this reassuring and magical
evocation of nighttime encourages imaginative
exploration and marks the debut of a talented poet
and illustrator picture-book pair. When a little
boy opens the Night Box, darkness swoops out, a
fox uncurls, and a thousand stars sparkle and
shine. Night flows freely then, cavorting and
exploring, caring for all its creatures until
morning comes, and it's time for Night to rest
again. With its soothing cadences and air of quiet
wonder, The Night Box is sure to charm any sleepy
listener who wonders what happens between sunset
and sunrise.
  Hardware: The Definitive SF Works of Chris Foss
Chris Foss,2011-09-06 Foss’s groundbreaking and
distinctive science fiction art revolutionized
paperback covers in the 1970s and 80s.
Dramatically raising the bar for realism and
invention, his trademark battle-weary spacecraft,
dramatic alien landscapes and crumbling brutalist
architecture irrevocably changed the aesthetic of
science fiction art and cinema. Featuring work for
books by Isaac Asimov, E. E. ‘Doc’ Smith, Arthur
C. Clarke, A. E. Van Vogt and Philip K. Dick, and
film design for Ridley Scott and Stanley Kubrick,
this volume brings together many rare and classic
images that have never been seen or reprinted
before. The first comprehensive retrospective of
Chris Foss’s SF career. “Chris Foss’ name has
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become pre-eminent among sf artists... He is in
love with the monstrous, with angular momentum,
with inertia-free projectiles and irresistable
objects.” — Brian Aldiss “[Foss’] creations are
real machines, not just an artist’s dreams. They
combine the two elements so essential to science
fiction: realism and a sense of wonder... A
medieval goldsmith of future eons.” — Alejandro
Jodorowsky
  Victorian Christmas Valerie Janitch,1995 This
glorious book, sumptuously illustrated in full
colour, recreates the magic of Christmas from the
time of Charles Dickens, with a captivating blend
of historical stories and inspiring practical
ideas. It enables readers everywhere to draw on
the very best traditions of yesterycar to recreate
the pleasure of an old fashioned Christmas today.
Interlaced with generous infusions of history and
atmosphere, this original book covers every
conceivable area of craft-making for this popular
festive season.
  How to Make Books Esther K. Smith,2012-06-06
From zines you can fold in a minute to luxurious
leather journals and sumptuous sketchbooks, How to
Make Books will walk you through the easy basics
of bookmaking. Whether you’re a writer, a
scrapbooker, a political activist, or a postcard
collector, let book artist Esther K. Smith be your
guide as you discover your inner bookbinder. Using
foolproof illustrations and step-by-step
instructions, Smith reveals her time-tested
techniques in a fun, easy-to-understand way.
  Donna Kooler's 555 Country Cross-stitch Patterns
Donna Kooler,1998 Traditional, nostalgic patterns.
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Ideas for any occasion, full-colour graphs,
sumptuous photographs of finished products, and a
wide variety of alphabets.
  Gurps Basic Set, Third Edition, Revised Steve
Jackson,2018-03-19 Adventure in any world you can
think of, with GURPS, the Generic Universal
RolePlaying System - the most flexible roleplaying
system you can use. If you haven't yet upgraded to
the Fourth Edition . . . you're a completist . . .
or you're looking for a dose of nostalgia, here's
the previous edition! It's easy to learn - you can
jump right in with the included quick-start rules,
pre-designed characters, and an easy-to-play solo
adventure. The Basic Set is designed to be Game
Master-friendly, with Table of Contents, Glossary,
Appendix, and Index, as well as lots of examples.
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